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Jack R., Evie, Buddy, Paddy, Josephine, Alex, Emelia, 

Reggie and Freddie B. 

Well done to you all! 

 

A note on worship… 

Courage 

 

 

Be strong and courageous; do not be frightened or dismayed, for the Lord your God is with 

you wherever you go’ 

Joshua 1.9 

This week we focused on doing the right thing, not the easy thing. We learned that sometimes 

it is easier to look the other way or to follow the crowd, rather than have the courage to do 

what we think is right. Reverend Janet told us about the journey that salmon make and how 

they need the courage to ‘swim against the tide’. She taught us that Jesus often went ‘against 

the tide’ when he reached it out to the people who everyone else abandoned.  

We also shared the story of Malala Yousafzai, who was hurt for being a girl who went to school. 

Malala is a courageous advocate, who is an education activist, promoting the education of 

girls. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events for the Week  

Beginning  

22.01.24 

Monday  

Ukulele lessons 

Brass Lessons  

After school Multi Games for years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Parent’s Association Meeting 

Tuesday 

Keyboard, strings and woodwind lessons 

After school football for years 4, 5 and 6 

Wednesday 

Guitar lessons 

After school multi-skills for years 1 and 2 

Thursday 

After school dodgeball for years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Friday 

Guide Dogs for the Blind to visit Amethyst Class 

 

 

From the office… 

 

• Please ensure that school 

dinners are ordered by midnight 

on Sunday for the following 

week.   

• Thank you to those who 

remembered to order school 

dinners this week. It is very much 

appreciated. 

• Children taking part in after 

school sports need to bring a PE 

kit to school to change into if it is 

not their usual PE day. 

• Please send back emergency 

contact cards to the school 

office 

• Holiday dates have been sent to 

all parents via School Spider 

• Young Voices 2024 Tickets for this 

event were on sale via 

Ticketmaster today. 

 

 

 

Parent’s Association 

There will be a short meeting on Monday 22nd January straight after school to discuss the 

development of the Parent’s Association. Anyone interested in finding out more about how it 

works and what its role is, is more than welcome to join the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Keeping Children Safe 

 



Wellbeing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


